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Mr. Chair

Thank you for this opportunity to deliver the statement that we had planned to deliver on the
twenty ninth special session of the GeneralAssembly on 22 September.

Ireland aligns itselfwith the statement delivered on that occasion bythe European Union.

At the outset Ireland wishes to expressour appreciation to the UN


